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FORUM




DSL Forum Liaison to:

Mike Sneed, IETF ADSLMIB Chair

Bob Ray, IETF ADSLMIB Co-Chair


From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair 
gyoung@dslforum.org


Date: December 9, 2004


Subject: DSL Forum Liaison to the IETF 


Dear Mr. Sneed and Mr. Ray

We wish to inform the IETF that the DSL Forum has a new Technical Report (TR-090), entitled “Protocol Independent Object Model for Managing Next Generation ADSL Technologies” which is attached.  TR-090 provides a protocol-independent object model suited to the management of the enhanced features of ADSL2, ADSL2plus and Reach Extended ADSL (RE-ADSL).  ITU-T Recommendation G.997.1 Recommendation was used as the primary reference document for this work.

The DSL Forum is not intending to work on protocol specific MIBS.
It the development of your RFCs, it would be useful to identify which ATU is responsible for providing information for each of the status parameters.

Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair

